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7th July 2020 
Dear parents,  
 
I hope you are well and safe and are looking forward to sending your children into school in September. Providing that 
there are no changes from the government in terms of schools reopening, I want to share with you the timings for the start 
dates in September.  
 
Your child will spend the first two weeks on a phased introduction. This is to help them settle in and to ensure they feel safe 
and comfortable in school. We will build this up over the two weeks so that they are able to attend full time from Monday 
21st September 2020. From this date, they will be able to access our Breakfast Club should they need to.  
 
Here are the proposed times: 

 

Date  Timings 

Monday 7th September  14:00 - 15:00 

Tuesday 8th September  14:00 - 15:00 

Wednesday 9th September  13:15 - 15:00 

Thursday 10th September  12:00 - 15:00 - Lunch included. Please inform the office of your child’s choice for lunch. 

Friday 11th September  12:00 - 15:00 - Lunch included. Please inform the office of your child’s choice for lunch. 

Monday 14th September  09:00 - 12:00 - Lunch ​not​ included. Snacks will be provided.  

Tuesday 15th September  09:00 - 12:00 - Lunch ​not​ included. Snacks will be provided.  

Wednesday 16th September  09:00 - 13:10 - Lunch included. Please inform the office of your child’s choice for lunch. 

Thursday 17th September  09:00 - 13:10 - Lunch included. Please inform the office of your child’s choice for lunch. 

Friday 18th September  09:00 - 13:10 - Lunch included. Please inform the office of your child’s choice for lunch. 

 
On Monday 21st September, your child will start full time and stay for the whole day. We have a ‘soft start’ to our school day 
which means the gates will be open from 08:30 - 08:50. You may bring your child in at any time between these times. If you 
need to use the Breakfast Club, please drop your child at any time from 7:30am.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mr M Dyson 

 

 
Love​          ​Aspiration  Teamwork Resilience Honesty Courage 

follow us @cathedralplym @catheddralschoolofstmary 
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